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STATE
Last night, SB 919 (Polanco, Outdoor Advertising) was amended only to state that the MTA cannot preempt local ordinances.  We will be speaking with legislative staff to ensure that the language of the bill meets MTA’s previously stated concerns.  The bill is currently scheduled to be heard on July 2, 2001, in Assembly Governmental Organization.  If deemed necessary, Government Relations will request that the bill be put over.
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